February 3, 2017

Craig Godbout - WSRF Application
Colorado Water Conservation Board
1313 Sherman St., Room 721
Denver, CO 80203

Craig.godbout@state.co.us

Dear Mr. Godbout:

The South Platte Basin Roundtable has reviewed the WSRF application from Ducks
Unlimited entitled Peterson Bend Farm Recharge Project and voted at its January
10th, 2017 meeting to approve the grant application for $46,945 from the SPBRT
Basin account and $140,835 from the Statewide account, contingent upon Ducks
Unlimited obtaining an operating agreement for the project with the Julesburg
Irrigation District prior to November 1st, 2017. The SPBRT also required that the
applicant provide annual reporting to the SPBRT for the first three years of the
project, in order to report successes or failures with water supply deliveries that
compare actual project benefits to currently estimated project benefits.

This letter is intended to fulfill Threshold Criteria B (Part III 1.b. in the WSRF
Application). The full WSRF Application will be provided separately by the
applicant. Please let me know if you need any additional information.

Sincerely,
(;2%;_ \)_ s yt)?._,

Joe Frank, Immediate Past Chair
South Platte Basin Roundtable



